
 
 
 

August 2024 

Dear Valued IC Customer, 

 

We appreciate your continued support as a valued Ace Controls customer and 

wanted to inform you about upcoming changes. Starting October 1, 2024, all 

items in our finished goods list will have a 5% price increase. Additionally, we will 

be adjusting our list prices on certain items with negative margins. We will 

provide a full list of these items before the update takes effect. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and ongoing partnership. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact our dedicated customer 

service team. We look forward to continuing to serve you with the same 

dedication and commitment that define Ace Controls. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Ace Controls Team 


